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Kulchyski, Jessica

From: Park Board GM's Office
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 9:06 AM
To: PB Commissioners
Cc: PB LT (Leadership Team) - DL; PB Communications
Subject: QE Dancing Fountain - QE Plaza - Board Update

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Commissioners, 
 
The purpose of this email is to provide an update regarding the Queen Elizabeth Plaza Fountain.  The QE 
Plaza Fountain is experiencing issues in efficiency of its water use.  The fountain will be turned off today, 
August 10, for further assessment.  Park Board’s Operations team will be draining the water in order to 
evaluate the issue and will turn the fountain back on as soon as the review is completed.  We expect this 
evaluation to take 24 hours and the fountain should be running again by August 11.   If further assessment is 
required, the fountain will be turned off again during the week of August 15 for another period of 24 
hours.  This process will continue until we have sourced and mitigated the issues.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Amit Gandha| Director of Parks  

Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue 
t.  604‐654‐0781 | amit.gandha@vancouver.ca 
pronouns: he/him/his 
 
I am thankful to live, work, and play on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm 

(Musqueam), Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səl โilwətaɁɬ / sel โíl โwitulh (Tsleil‐Waututh) nations. 
 
 
 
  
 


